
8. LONG TERM COUNCIL COMMUNITY PLAN

The Board considered a briefing report on the requirements for preparing Long Term Council
Community Plans proposed by the Local Government Bill presently before Parliament.

Mention was made of the implications of the Bill on the business sector and the viewpoint was also
expressed that the intended process covered by the report was too premature and should await the
enactment of the legislation.

It was decided therefore that any further work by the Board on its input into the Long Term Council
Community Plan be deferred until the Local Government Bill is enacted.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


